
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru  

Phase XI/2023/Selection Post 

SENIOR CONSERVATION ASSISTANT IN  

ARCHAEOLOGICAL SURVEY OF INDIA 

Post Category No. KK12723 

 

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 07/06/2024.  On careful 

consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature of following 

candidates, for Phase XI/2023 for the above post, are held Ineligible, by User Department for the reasons 

stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, have also been informed about the 

Commission’s decision vide email. 

 

FINAL LIST OF INELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL.NO. Roll NO. Name of Candidate Category Remarks on Eligibility 

1.  1312003853 ARAVIND KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

2.  1312003996 BHAGVAN SWAROOP SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

3.  1312004143 AJAY KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

4.  1312006181 ANKIT YADAV OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

5.  1312006766 VIJAY OBC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

6.  1312007391 SUBHASH CHANDRA SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

7.  1312008378 YOGENDRA SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

8.  1312008972 PANKAJ KUMAR SINGH OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

9.  1312009001 AJAY KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

10.  1312009878 SANDEEP KUMAR SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 



11.  1312010017 ABHAY PANDEY EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

12.  1312011129 SARVESH SINGH EWS 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

13.  1312012297 RISHIKESH KASHYAP OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

14.  1312012412 KM PREETI SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

15.  1312013132 ABHAY KUMAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

16.  1312013251 URVASHI VISHWAKARMA OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

17.  1312013717 RAJKUMAR PATEL OBC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

18.  1312014021 VAISHALEE SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

19.  1312014313 RAHUL SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

20.  1312014916 JAGPAL SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

21.  1312015090 RITESH KUMAR KANOJIA SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

22.  1312015199 KM PRASOON MISHRA UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

23.  1312015786 ARVIND KUMAR SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

24.  1312016768 SACHIN SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

25.  1312017994 SAGAR ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

26.  1312022177 DEVESH CHAURASIA OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 



27.  1312022257 SHWETA GUPTA OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

28.  1312023718 AMIT KUMAR SRIVAS SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

29.  1312024960 JEETENDRA KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

30.  1312029012 RAJESH KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

31.  1312030733 PRABHAT KUMAR SAHU OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

32.  1312031054 RAVI KANNAUJIYA SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

33.  1312032193 KM POORNIMA VARMA OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

34.  1312032385 RAJ MANI SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

35.  1312032476 AKHILESH KUMAR OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

36.  1312033134 NAVNEET KUMAR SRIVASTAVA EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

37.  1312033651 SANDEEP KUMAR YADAV OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

38.  1312034470 KISHAN PAL OBC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

39.  1312035019 SUJAY PAL OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

40.  1312037715 SALMAN KHAN EWS 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

41.  1312037740 KAMAL KISHOR SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 



42.  1312038036 PARAS SINGH YADAV OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

43.  1312040680 VIKAS KUMAR GAUTAM SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

44.  1312042118 MOOLCHAND SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

45.  1312044059 AKHILESH SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

46.  1312044066 ANUJ KUMAR SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

47.  1312044164 SACHIN CHANDRA SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

48.  1312045731 ALOK KUMAR TRIPATHI EWS 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

49.  1312046078 PAVAN KUMAR OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

50.  1312046162 ANUBHAV KUMAR TRIPATHI EWS 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

51.  1312049673 SARVESH KUMAR UR 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

52.  1312050319 MANEESH KUMAR MAURYA OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

53.  1312050536 SANDEEP KUMAR YADAV OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

54.  1312050975 GYAN SHAKTI YADAV OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

55.  1312050986 DHIRAJ KUMAR OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

56.  1312051104 AMAN CHAUHAN OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

57.  1312052404 RAJNISH KUMAR OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

58.  1312052802 SHUBHAM DUBEY EWS 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

59.  1312054849 SHIV PAL YADAV OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 



60.  1312055088 BRIJESH YADAV OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

61.  1312057415 SHIV KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

62.  1312058942 GHAN SHYAM OBC 
Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
requisite experience for the post 

63.  1312062428 RAVI RANJAN SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

64.  1312063716 HIMANSHU RANJAN SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

65.  1312063738 SUBODH KUMAR RAM SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

66.  1312070772 RISHI RANJAN OBC 

Not Eligible.   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement in 
Recruitment Rules 

67.  1312070871 CHANDAN PRASAD SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

68.  1312070907 NISHA KUMARI EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

69.  1312071296 TUNNA KUMAR OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

70.  1312071361 HARE KRISHNA KUMAR UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

71.  1312072920 VANDANA KUMARI EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

72.  1312074193 KISHAN KUMAR EWS 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

73.  1312076994 PRABHAT KUMAR EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

74.  1312080230 RAHUL KANT OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 



75.  1312080421 AKASH KUMAR OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

76.  1312080628 YASHPAL KUMAR OBC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

77.  1312081083 RISHI RANJAN VERMA OBC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

78.  1312082000 SUSHANT KUMAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

79.  1312082981 DEVRAJ PRABHAKAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

80.  1312083462 RAKESH KUMAR MAURYA OBC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

81.  2312002021 SANTOSH KUMAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

82.  2312002095 SHUBHANGINI OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

83.  2312002722 SHENU KUMARI OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

84.  2312007236 DEBASISH TARAFDAR OBC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

85.  2312007464 TARIK AHAMED KHAN OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

86.  2312010930 BIKASH SHAW SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

87.  2312011796 SANJOY KUMAR BISWAS SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

88.  2312013146 KARUMURI NAGA SUMANTH SC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

89.  2312014721 ARNAB PAUL UR 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 



Rules 

90.  2312015281 SUBHAJIT DAS SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

91.  2312015523 ROHIT DAS SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

92.  2312016042 MAHASWETA GUPTA UR 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

93.  2312016394 SUBRATA KARMAKAR OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

94.  2312017092 JYOTIBRATA ROY SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

95.  2312018273 KRISHNENDU ROY SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

96.  2312019413 SUBHANKAR SARKAR SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

97.  2312020390 MALAY MAHATO OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

98.  2312022206 JANGYASENI SWAIN OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

99.  2312023492 RAHUL SINGH UR 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

100.  2312023543 BISWANATH HEMBRAM ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

101.  2312024595 RAVI KUMAR EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

102.  3312000110 SAYAN KUMAR PAL OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

103.  3312000502 V C NIKHILA OBC 

Not Eligible .  Does not possess 2 
years Experience  as on crucial 
date 

104.  3312000588 MAYANK KUMAR OBC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 



Recuitment Rules 

105.  3312000617 VARUN GANDHI G SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

106.  3312000621 TRILOK CHAND MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

107.  3312000665 RANJITHKUMARA M A SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

108.  3312000943 NANDU M OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

109.  3312001033 SHIVAKUMAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

110.  3312001170 SHRUTI INGALE SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

111.  3312001208 REDDY AJAY KUMAR OBC 

Not Eligible.  Documents not self 
attested, Experience not filled in 
the online application form) 

112.  3312001316 HANAMAPPA HAROGERI SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

113.  3312002359 PRAVEEN WALIKAR ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

114.  3312002430 VISHAL ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

115.  3312002640 SUMANTH SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

116.  3312003011 DIVYA K S SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

117.  3312003879 PRADEEP B HUNASIMARAD SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 



118.  3312004151 AKSHATA S POOJARI EWS 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

119.  3312004283 PRADEEPGOUDA PATIL ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

120.  3312004284 MUNESHPUR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

121.  3312004294 TEJAS S SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

122.  3312004421 SAGANOOR SRINIVASA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

123.  3312004507 SUNITA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

124.  3312004868 VIJAYASHREE RATHOD SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

125.  3312004978 MEGHENDRA THAKUR UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

126.  3312005145 ABY K S SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

127.  3312005807 ARUNDHATHI M K ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

128.  3312005910 PRABIN M P SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

129.  3312006101 SWAPNA UR 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

130.  3312006104 SANOOJA M OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

131.  3312006289 NADIYA  N OBC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 



Rules 

132.  3312006591 SARAN KUMAR H S OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

133.  3312006621 ASWATHY MURALI OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

134.  3312006682 SREELEKSHMI S UR 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

135.  3312006726 FATHIMA R.S OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

136.  3312006741 JAI VISHNU UR 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

137.  3312006820 ANJUSHA M P OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

138.  3312006861 VYSHNAV M S OBC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

139.  3312006976 SOBI S OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

140.  3312007272 ARJA ANTO OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

141.  3312007511 ATHIRA PRADEEP OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

142.  3312007709 PAVITHRA PRASSOBA K G OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

143.  3312007968 SRUTHIKRISHNA A K OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

144.  3312007982 URMILA UNNIKRISHNAN UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 



145.  3312008051 SREELAKSHMI K A OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

146.  3312008094 M.S.ATHIRA SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

147.  4312000285 PRIYANKA NEMA EWS 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

148.  4312000515 RAVI KUMAR KORI SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

149.  4312001049 SATISH KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

150.  4312002702 RAJESH KUMAR MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Experience certificate 
not as per requirement in RR 
and experience not mentioned 
in online application form 

151.  4312004244 YOGESH KUMAR SINGH SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

152.  4312005643 DURGESH EVNEY ST 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

153.  4312005727 MOHIT MORE SC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

154.  4312009922 DIVYANSHU PAL OBC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

155.  4312011081 NARAD KUMAR OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

156.  5312000958 RAKESH KUMAR SHARMA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

157.  5312001149 NEERAJ KUMAR MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

158.  5312005483 PINKI SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

159.  5312005820 ARJUN SC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 



160.  5312005884 RUCHIN KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

161.  5312006781 VIKAS KUMAR SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

162.  5312007499 AJAY KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

163.  5312007520 RANBIR SINGH SC 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

164.  5312009682 ROHIT RAO SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

165.  5312011194 GAURAV RAJPUT OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

166.  5312011259 HUKAM SINGH MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

167.  5312012181 AMAN SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

168.  5312013434 RAVI KUMAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

169.  5312014670 RAHUL KUMAR MAHER ST 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

170.  5312014865 KAUSHAL KUMAR MEENA ST 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

171.  5312016490 MANANJAY OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

172.  5312019318 PUJA BHARDWAJ EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

173.  5312020887 RITIN KUMAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

174.  5312021112 ROBIN KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

175.  5312021181 ARCHNA EWS 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 



176.  5312023573 VANDNA RANI SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

177.  5312024906 SATWANT KUMAR YADAV OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

178.  5312026145 NISHCHAL KUMAR SINGH SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

179.  5312026717 GAURAV GAUTAM SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

180.  5312028658 VIKKI KUMAR OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

181.  5312029507 MANISH SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

182.  5312030646 GEETANJALI DAS UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

183.  5312032165 SHIV KUMAR OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

184.  5312032490 AKSHAY CHAUHAN EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

185.  5312038515 MOHIT BUNDEL SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

186.  5312039420 VINOD KUMAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

187.  5312040464 PRADEEP SINGH CHARAN OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

188.  5312040516 ROHITASH KUMAR MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

189.  5312040553 KAMLESH MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

190.  5312041508 RAKESH MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 



191.  5312041607 GAURAV MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

192.  5312041695 BODU RAM MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

193.  5312041697 HARI MOHAN MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

194.  5312043709 KAPIL DOBWAL ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

195.  5312043900 SHAILESH MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

196.  5312045300 MUKESH EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

197.  5312045534 RAJNEESH MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

198.  5312046118 KAMLESH MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

199.  5312046879 OMPRAKASH MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

200.  5312047884 VIJENDRA KUMAR MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

201.  5312048805 VIJAY KUMAR MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

202.  5312048884 MANOJ KUMAR MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

203.  5312049317 RAKESH KUMAR MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

204.  5312049931 ROSHAN KUMAR MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 



205.  5312049945 ROHIT KUMAR OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

206.  5312050084 JAISINGH MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

207.  5312050718 MAN SINGH MEENA ST 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

208.  5312050901 RAMPRASAD MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

209.  5312050947 SANTOSH KUMAR MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

210.  5312051110 VISHNU KUMAR BAIRWA SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

211.  5312051131 DHARMENDRA KUMAR MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

212.  5312051168 GORI SHANKAR MINA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

213.  5312051348 MUNESH KUMAR MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

214.  5312051624 LAVKUSH MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

215.  5312051638 NOPA RAM MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

216.  5312051761 RAMVEER SINGH MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

217.  5312051972 MANISH KUMAR SAINI OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

218.  5312052047 LAKHPAT RAM ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

219.  5312052057 SUBHASH CHANDRA MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

220.  5312052669 SANJU KUMAR MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 



221.  5312053529 LOKESH MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

222.  5312054036 GOPAL JAJORIYA SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

223.  5312054434 MEGHA MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

224.  5312055333 MANOJ KUMAR MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

225.  5312055563 MAHENDRA SINGH MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

226.  5312056740 SONU KUMAR MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

227.  5312056991 SHIV HARI MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

228.  5312057084 BHAVESH MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

229.  5312057537 RAJENDRA KUMAR MEENA ST 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

230.  5312058107 SHRAVAN KUMAR GARG SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

231.  5312059099 SUBHASH CHAND OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

232.  5312061163 BASANT KUMAR MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

233.  5312061574 NITESH MEENA ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

234.  5312061799 SANDEEP TAK OBC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 2 
years’ Experience  as on crucial 
date 

235.  5312063452 SANJU OBC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 



236.  7312002101 NIKHIL BADGAL SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

237.  7312003453 SAHIL MALIK UR 

Not Eligible.   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recruitment Rules 

238.  7312004096 ANKESH SINGH EWS 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

239.  7312005364 DEEPAK SC 

Not Eligible.   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recruitment Rules 

240.  7312007490 INDERJIT SINGH UR 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

241.  7312007636 BANTI KUMAR SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

242.  8312000294 KOTHURI ANJANI KRISHNA EWS 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

243.  8312001812 VELPULA SUBHASH OBC 

Not Eligible.   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recruitment Rules 

244.  8312003374 NAKKA RAMESH BABU SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

245.  8312003584 DASARI VAMSI NANDAN OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

246.  8312003995 VISSAKOTI NAVARAJA SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

247.  8312004430 S JYOTHEESH SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

248.  8312009003 GOMPA NAGA VENKATA TRIVENI OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

249.  8312010104 PEETANI CHANDRA TEJA OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

250.  8312011098 
KALAPALA MANIPOORNA 
CHAKRAVARTHY SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 



251.  8312012879 MAMIDI ANIL KUMAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

252.  8312016030 RANJITH P SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

253.  8312017558 DINESH RAM P S OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

254.  8312017599 VARUN S OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement in 
Recruitment Rules 

255.  8312017763 SIVAPRAKASH D SC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

256.  8312018306 AARTHIGA  A OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

257.  8312018641 PRIYADHARSHINI B OBC 

Not Eligible.   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recruitment Rules 

258.  8312018961 MANIKANDAN S OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

259.  8312020045 SRIDHAR C SC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

260.  8312020051 GOWSALYA S OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

261.  8312021025 MAHESHWARAN G OBC 

Not Eligible.  Experience gained 
before completion of essential 
qualification 

262.  8312021619 KARTHIKA.K OBC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

263.  8312022480 DARSHANA NATCHIYAR OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

264.  8312023947 SUDHARSHAN V SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

265.  8312024939 MANUGONDA RAKESH OBC 

Not Eligible.   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

266.  8312025734 PUPPIREDDY DILEEP EWS 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

267.  8312026141 BANOTH NAGARAJU ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 



office 

268.  8312026196 KERIWALA HARDIK SANJAY OBC 

Not Eligible.   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

269.  8312026284 DURGAM SRINIVAS SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

270.  8312026368 JENDE BHARATH KUMAR OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

271.  8312026524 GUGULOTHU RAVIJAN ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

272.  8312027861 PRITAM KAYAL SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

273.  8312028436 KANUSU JAGADEESH OBC 

Not Eligible.  Does not possess 
the Essential Qualification for 
the post as per Recruitment 
Rules 

274.  8312028467 BANOTH SATHISH ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

275.  9312004973 KHARAT ONKAR RAJESHKUMAR OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

276.  9312011070 JAGTAP YUGDEEP ASHOK SC 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

277.  9312011289 SHENDE SAROJ JITENDRA SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

278.  9312011400 SHASHIKANT PURUSHOTTAM BORKAR SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

279.  9312013807 KHEDKAR ABHIJEET BHAGVAT OBC 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

280.  9312014096 NAGRE VIKAS SAKHARAM UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

281.  9312014442 MALGE SHIVKUMAR RAVAN ST 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 



282.  9312015798 BHOSALE AKSHATA GAJANAN EWS 

Not Eligible .   Experience 
certificate submitted is not as 
per the requirement or 
Recuitment Rules 

283.  9312015860 JAGATAP KIRAN BALASO SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in this 
office 

284.  9312016750 OMBALE ANIKET RAJARAM EWS 
Not Eligible.  Experience 
Certificate not enclosed 

285.  9312017335 DHIRAJ DESHMUKH UR 

Not Eligible.  Experience not 
mentioned in Online  
Application form 

286.  
5312048438 
 VIKAS CHOUDHARI ST 

Ineligible.   Debarred for Phase 
XI/SP/2023 examination 

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

 

LIST OF PROVISIONALLY ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL.NO. Roll NO. Name of Candidate Category Remarks on Eligibility 

1.  1312000857 PRAVESH SINGH UR Eligible 

2.  1312000963 DALIP KUMAR GUPTA OBC Eligible 

3.  1312001076 SHUBHAM PACHAURI UR Eligible 

4.  1312001585 ABHISHEK UDAINIYA UR Eligible 

5.  1312002512 NITIN PRIYA RAHUL SC Eligible 

6.  1312002551 DEEPAK UR Eligible 

7.  1312002862 HARI BABU KUSHWAHA OBC Eligible 

8.  1312003368 PREM KUMAR OBC 

Eligible as UR, however, 
Not eligible as OBC  as 
the certificate provided 
is not in CG format 

9.  1312003829 ABHINAY KUMAR SC Eligible 

10.  1312004676 DEEPAK SINGH SC Eligible 

11.  1312005502 ARUN KUMAR SINGH SC Eligible 

12.  1312005571 DHEERAJ SINGH SC Eligible 

13.  1312006745 VAIBHAV AGRAWAL EWS Eligible 

14.  1312006928 SHYAM JEE NAMDEV OBC Eligible 

15.  1312007312 AKASH CHATURVEDI EWS Eligible 

16.  1312008596 SONU YADAV OBC Eligible 

17.  1312010709 DEEPAK KUMAR VERMA OBC Eligible 

18.  1312011349 RISHI MAURYA OBC Eligible 

19.  1312012556 ASHISH SAROJ SC Eligible 

20.  1312012746 VIKAS PAL OBC Eligible 

21.  1312012770 AMAN RAJ PRAJAPATI OBC Eligible 

22.  1312013213 SNEHAL SC Eligible 

23.  1312013766 RAM NARAYAN SAROJ SC Eligible 



24.  1312015676 ASHUTOSH RAI EWS 

Eligible as UR only, 
however, Not Eligible as 
EWS since the EWS 
Certificate not submitted 
F.Y 2021-2022 

25.  1312016339 MOHD FARHAN NAQI UR Eligible 

26.  1312016681 ASHEESH SINGH SC Eligible 

27.  1312017229 YOGESH KUMAR OBC Eligible 

28.  1312017722 NAVEED ALAM KHAN UR Eligible 

29.  1312017930 YOGESH KUMAR OBC 

Eligible as UR only, 
however, Not Eligible as 
OBC  as the certificate 
provided is not in CG 
format 

30.  1312018346 HEMANT KUMAR SC Eligible 

31.  1312019650 ARMAN OBC Eligible 

32.  1312020958 IRSHAD AHMAD OBC Eligible 

33.  1312023795 ARJUN SINGH SC Eligible 

34.  1312026007 NAVEEN YADAV OBC Eligible 

35.  1312026755 SATISH KUMAR YADAV OBC Eligible 

36.  1312027555 ASHISH KUMAR MISHRA EWS Eligible 

37.  1312028655 KASHIM ALI OBC Eligible 

38.  1312029701 DEEPAK VERMA OBC Eligible 

39.  1312032665 SANDEEP KUMAR SHARMA EWS Eligible 

40.  1312032798 VIKAS KUMAR OBC Eligible 

41.  1312033268 ABHIJEET SINGH OBC Eligible 

42.  1312034195 VIJAY SHANKAR MAURYA OBC Eligible 

43.  1312034888 SHUBHAM TIWARI EWS Eligible 

44.  1312035271 ANSHUMAN SINGH UR Eligible 

45.  1312036397 RAMBRIKSHA YADAV OBC Eligible 

46.  1312036500 OMKAR OBC Eligible 

47.  1312037343 UTKARSH SINGH UR Eligible 

48.  1312037418 AMIT KUMAR OBC Eligible 

49.  1312038890 MUKESH KUMAR MAURYA OBC Eligible 

50.  1312039117 KAMODH KUMAR SINGH EWS 

Eligible as UR, however, 
Noteligible as EWS since 
the EWS Certificate not 
submitted F.Y 2021-2022 

51.  1312039140 SANDEEP KUMAR GUPTA UR Eligible 

52.  1312039969 LAV KUSH SONI OBC Eligible 

53.  1312041328 SATYENDRA KUMAR SC Eligible 

54.  1312042025 SANDEEP YADAV OBC Eligible 

55.  1312042293 NAVEEN KUMAR OBC Eligible 

56.  1312044032 ANSUL TOMAR EWS Eligible 

57.  1312044368 GAURAV SHARMA EWS Eligible 

58.  1312044408 ASHISH YADAV OBC Eligible 

59.  1312044583 SHANI KUMAR OBC Eligible 

60.  1312045460 ROHIT KUMAR OBC Eligible 

61.  1312046906 KADEDEEN BIND OBC Eligible 

62.  1312047956 RAKESH KUMAR VERMA OBC Eligible 



63.  1312050695 ABHISHEK MISHRA EWS Eligible 

64.  1312051130 DIPAK KUMAR MAURYA OBC Eligible 

65.  1312051182 AMIT KUMAR YADAV OBC Eligible 

66.  1312052711 PAVAN KASHYAP OBC Eligible 

67.  1312054345 RITESH VISHWAKARMA OBC Eligible 

68.  1312068857 MANISH KUMAR SHARMA OBC Eligible 

69.  1312069769 MUKESH KUMAR OBC Eligible 

70.  1312070455 SURAJ PRAKASH SINGH EWS 

Eligible as UR only, 
however, Not Eligible as 
EWS since the EWS 
Certificate not submitted 
F.Y 2021-2022 

71.  1312072099 SONU NIGAM OBC Eligible 

72.  1312073434 JITENDRA KUMAR EWS Eligible 

73.  1312074713 AYUSH SINGH EWS Eligible 

74.  1312075417 PRABHAKAR KUMAR OBC Eligible 

75.  1312075850 MAHESH KUMAR JHA EWS Eligible 

76.  2312000026 SHUBHAM RAJ EWS Eligible 

77.  2312000206 RITESH KUMAR MEHTA OBC Eligible 

78.  2312002351 ARVIND KUMAR VERMA OBC Eligible 

79.  2312003120 ABHISHEK KUMAR OBC Eligible 

80.  2312003456 ANURAG JATAV SC Eligible 

81.  2312006486 RANAJIT GARAI OBC Eligible 

82.  2312006649 SK MD TAUSIF UR Eligible 

83.  2312006699 PRASIT MUKHERJEE UR Eligible 

84.  2312006909 SUPRATIM KUNDU EWS Eligible 

85.  2312006941 ROHIT KUMAR OBC Eligible 

86.  2312010199 SUMIT KUMAR SHAW OBC Eligible 

87.  2312010369 PINAKI JANA UR Eligible 

88.  2312010576 SUBHAMOY DAS OBC Eligible 

89.  2312011198 SOUMADEEP MONDAL SC Eligible 

90.  2312011482 KUNAL KOLEY EWS Eligible 

91.  2312012773 SNEHASISH BHATTACHARJEE UR Eligible 

92.  2312014739 TANAY BARAI SC Eligible 

93.  2312015133 SIDDHARTHA SANKAR GARAI OBC Eligible 

94.  2312016463 RAHUL ROY SC Eligible 

95.  2312017192 SOUMYADIP PAUL OBC Eligible 

96.  2312019446 KUNAL CHAKRABORTY UR Eligible 

97.  2312020661 NILADRI PAUL OBC Eligible 

98.  2312021005 SOURAV TEWARY UR Eligible 

99.  2312021487 RAJU MALLICK SC Eligible 

100.  2312021490 NARENDRA KUMAR OBC Eligible 

101.  2312023523 SUMANTA BISWAS UR Eligible 

102.  3312000231 RAHUL KUMAR OBC Eligible 

103.  3312000294 ABHIJEET PRASAD GUPTA OBC Eligible 

104.  3312000569 SHARATH KUMAR H P SC Eligible 

105.  3312000758 GOKUL PRAVEEN K SC Eligible 

106.  3312000874 HEMANTHA KUMAR K R OBC Eligible 

107.  3312001114 PONNATHOTA SUDHEER UR Eligible 



108.  3312002324 MOHAMMED IRFAN OBC Eligible 

109.  3312002497 MD NASEER JAMAL OBC Eligible 

110.  3312003037 CHANDAN PRAKASH OBC Eligible 

111.  3312003299 VINAY K S OBC Eligible 

112.  3312003634 RAKSHITH H R ST Eligible 

113.  3312004345 SHUBHAM KAMBLE SC Eligible 

114.  3312004477 AJAY JANARDHANAN SC Eligible 

115.  3312004636 PRAKASH B BARAMANI ST Eligible 

116.  3312004923 VITHANALA SAI BALAJI OBC Eligible 

117.  3312005114 AMAL SURESH OBC Eligible 

118.  3312005579 SRUTHIN V M OBC Eligible 

119.  3312006445 SURAJ R UR Eligible 

120.  3312006654 AJITH M S OBC Eligible 

121.  3312006864 ANJITHA S L OBC Eligible 

122.  3312007394 ATHIRA K UR Eligible 

123.  3312007706 RAHUL V.R OBC Eligible 

124.  3312008134 SOBITHA S OBC Eligible 

125.  4312000598 SHUBHAM ARJARIYA EWS Eligible 

126.  4312001357 SAPAN SAHU OBC Eligible 

127.  4312001540 AKASH SAHU OBC Eligible 

128.  4312004509 SHASHANK TRIVEDI UR Eligible 

129.  4312005924 AAKASH KUMAR MUNIYA ST Eligible 

130.  4312007677 RUHI MISHRA UR Eligible 

131.  4312011926 HITENDRA SINGH SC Eligible 

132.  4312012072 TINURAJ MAHENDRA OBC Eligible 

133.  5312000194 ABHISHEK KUMAR SAINI OBC Eligible 

134.  5312000886 NEERAJ MAITHANI UR Eligible 

135.  5312000905 MAHESH MEENA ST Eligible 

136.  5312002217 AAYUSH TOMAR OBC Eligible 

137.  5312002663 RUCHIKA PANWAR ST Eligible 

138.  5312007993 MOHD MUSTFA OBC Eligible 

139.  5312009803 GAURAV MALIK UR Eligible 

140.  5312012919 ROHIT KUMAR SC Eligible 

141.  5312013009 DIPESH SINGH UR Eligible 

142.  5312014005 DEEPAK KUMAR SC Eligible 

143.  5312014050 SAURAV CHAHAR EWS Eligible 

144.  5312014194 PRAVIN KUMAR MEENA ST Eligible 

145.  5312015485 ASHISH KUMAR SC Eligible 

146.  5312015756 YOGESH KUMAR OBC Eligible 

147.  5312016454 NIKHIL TYAGI UR Eligible 

148.  5312016539 SHUBHAM CHANDRA TRIPATHI EWS Eligible 

149.  5312019752 ADESH MEHAR ST Eligible 

150.  5312020053 SHUBHAM KARN UR Eligible 

151.  5312020522 ROHIT KUMAR UR Eligible 

152.  5312021163 SOURABH KUMAR MEENA ST Eligible 

153.  5312022600 VIRENDER KUMAR SC Eligible 

154.  5312023223 SHAHNAWAZ ALAM OBC Eligible 

155.  5312023587 ANKUSH KUMAR ST Eligible 



156.  5312023653 ADITYA KUMAR SC Eligible 

157.  5312024011 RAGHVENDER SINGH EWS Eligible 

158.  5312024341 MUKESH OBC Eligible 

159.  5312024458 HARDIK KATOCH UR Eligible 

160.  5312026084 AMAN ASWAL UR Eligible 

161.  5312026102 AKHIL AGNIHOTRI UR Eligible 

162.  5312027328 ANKIT KUMAR SC Eligible 

163.  5312027405 JITENDRA SINGH SC Eligible 

164.  5312028940 VISHAL KUMAR SHUKLA UR Eligible 

165.  5312029005 ANKIT KUMAR ST Eligible 

166.  5312032686 MOHD HASSAN HASNAIN OBC Eligible 

167.  5312033599 ASHISH KUMAR MEENA ST Eligible 

168.  5312035746 LUCKY PAWAR OBC Eligible 

169.  5312036299 ANJALI BHASKAR SC Eligible 

170.  5312038295 ARUN LAL SC Eligible 

171.  5312041184 VIPUL EWS Eligible 

172.  5312042960 KULDEEP DELWAR ST Eligible 

173.  5312044981 RAJESH KUMAR MEENA ST Eligible 

174.  5312046934 BABU LAL MEENA ST Eligible 

175.  5312048709 GANESH NARAYAN MEENA ST Eligible 

176.  5312048813 LAKHPAT SINGH MEENA ST Eligible 

177.  5312051305 HEMANT KUMAR ST Eligible 

178.  5312051583 HARKESH MEENA ST Eligible 

179.  5312051625 PRAVEEN KUMAR MEENA ST Eligible 

180.  5312051835 RAJA RAM MEENA ST Eligible 

181.  5312052673 DEEPAK KUMAR MEENA ST Eligible 

182.  5312052901 MAHENDRA KUMAR MEENA ST Eligible 

183.  5312053399 SURENDRA KUMAR MEENA ST Eligible 

184.  5312053653 NITESH KUMAR ST Eligible 

185.  5312053764 SHANKAR LAL MEENA ST Eligible 

186.  5312054417 DEVVRAT SC Eligible 

187.  5312055744 PREM SINGH MEENA ST Eligible 

188.  5312055883 RAM KHILADI MEENA ST Eligible 

189.  5312056705 BABU LAL MEENA ST Eligible 

190.  5312057332 ABHISHEK KUMAR MEENA ST Eligible 

191.  5312058240 ANURAG MISHRA UR Eligible 

192.  5312059216 AKASH PRIYADARSHI OBC Eligible 

193.  5312062040 HEMRAJ MEENA ST Eligible 

194.  5312062591 MUNNI RAM GODARA OBC Eligible 

195.  5312063649 ANURAG MAHAN OBC Eligible 

196.  5312065267 SITA RAM JYANI OBC Eligible 

197.  6312000988 MAITPHANG SNAITANG ST Eligible 

198.  8312000380 KALLA RAGHAVA SC Eligible 

199.  8312000459 MEESALA MANIKANTA OBC Eligible 

200.  8312000751 BORRA LEELAKRISHNAPRASAD OBC Eligible 

201.  8312000781 PULI SAMUYELU OBC Eligible 

202.  8312001276 KALAGOTLA SIDDENDRA KUMAR OBC Eligible 

203.  8312001295 SANGARAJU SIVA SANKAR RAJU EWS Eligible 



204.  8312001418 
RAGHAVAREDDYGARI DILEEP KUMAR 
REDDY EWS Eligible 

205.  8312001425 MEDISETTY SIVA NAGENDRA EWS Eligible 

206.  8312001484 MUNNELLI KESAVA KALYANA KUMAR OBC Eligible 

207.  8312003342 KUNA LAKSHMI NARASIMHARAO OBC Eligible 

208.  8312004291 PARASURI GAJENDRA OBC Eligible 

209.  8312004379 
KALUVAKOLANU LAKSHMI VENKATA 
PAVAN KUMAR UR Eligible 

210.  8312005427 MUKKARA VIJAYA KUMARA SC Eligible 

211.  8312007088 JAKKA BHASKARA GANAPATHI APPARAO OBC Eligible 

212.  8312007867 RAPARTHI GAYATHRI DEVI OBC Eligible 

213.  8312007901 POODI RAVIKUMAR OBC Eligible 

214.  8312008459 ANANTHA SAI PRATAP OBC Eligible 

215.  8312008738 PALLA KANAKA VENKATA LAKSHMI HARIKA EWS Eligible 

216.  8312010208 PULA NAGENDRA KUMAR OBC Eligible 

217.  8312012424 YANDRA VIJAYA KUMAR OBC Eligible 

218.  8312014830 VURAGAYALA NAVEENDRA REDDY EWS Eligible 

219.  8312014969 SATHISH KUMAR M OBC Eligible 

220.  8312015106 KOMAL CHANDRA SC Eligible 

221.  8312015714 AKALYA K SC Eligible 

222.  8312016693 LARANCE PRABAKARAN S OBC Eligible 

223.  8312016723 ARVINKUMAR P SC Eligible 

224.  8312017395 PRAVINBHAI KARSHANBHAI KHASIYA SC Eligible 

225.  8312018358 VIJAY T OBC Eligible 

226.  8312018756 ARUNKUMAR C E OBC Eligible 

227.  8312019076 MANI RATHNAM S OBC Eligible 

228.  8312020063 SANTHOSH M OBC Eligible 

229.  8312020216 DHIVAHAR B OBC Eligible 

230.  8312021093 MOHANA PRIYA N OBC Eligible 

231.  8312021311 RAMACHANDRAN S OBC Eligible 

232.  8312022546 JOHNSON J EWS Eligible 

233.  8312023392 VIGNESH P OBC Eligible 

234.  8312023995 KAMAL G OBC Eligible 

235.  8312025274 M.NAVEEN KUMAR OBC Eligible 

236.  8312025914 BANOTH VAMSHEE ST Eligible 

237.  8312026739 RAMAVATH MALLIKARJUNA NAIK ST Eligible 

238.  8312028137 GEDALA MUTYALA NAIDU OBC Eligible 

239.  8312029245 RAJESWARI JUPALLI SC Eligible 

240.  9312002891 RANJEET SURESH DESHMUKH UR Eligible 

241.  9312003973 PAME VASUDATTA BALAJI SC Eligible 

242.  9312004393 KANSE VIKAS PRABHAKAR EWS Eligible 

243.  9312004905 KORNANA PAPA RAO OBC Eligible 

244.  9312006951 HEMANT KUMAR UR Eligible 

245.  9312011479 ASHISH UWARAJ NANDAGAWALI SC Eligible 

246.  9312012723 JADHAV PRATHMESH GAJANAN OBC Eligible 

247.  9312012815 SWAPNIL SHIVAJI SHINDE EWS Eligible 

248.  9312013872 NAGARGOJE RANGANATH GOVIND OBC Eligible 

249.  9312015279 K ABHILASH OBC Eligible 

250.  9312015298 SUYOG SHASHIKANT SURYAWANSHI OBC Eligible 



251.  9312016510 SATYAM KOUSHIK UR Eligible 

252.  9312016944 SHIVAKAR SHARMA UR Eligible 

253.  9312017209 KOLI PRASHANT NANASO OBC Eligible 

254.  5312059191 BHARAT LAL MEENA ST Eligible 
 

 

Please note that mere inclusion of name in this list does not confirm their eligibility fully. 

Candidates will be called for Document Verification of originals as and when scheduled by the 

User Department. 

 

   

 SSC(KKR), Bangalore 

02/09/2024 

 

 


